
 

 

 

Kilkeel Primary School 

EDUCATION AUTHORITY SOUTHERN REGION 

 
Wednesday 9th June 2021 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 

Covid-19 Update 

I have received confirmation of 3 more positive cases linked to our school community.  Close contacts have already 
been notified and further information from the PHA will be issued to those families as soon as possible. 
 
In conjunction with the Chair of the Board of Governors, we have taken the decision to revert back to remote 
learning via Class Dojo for the remainder of this week – Thursday 10th and Friday 11th June 2021.  During this time, 
the school will be closed to all pupils and staff and will undergo an enhanced clean. 
 
I apologise for the late notice and added inconvenience, but ensuring the safety and wellbeing of our pupils and staff 
is paramount. 
 
If you have any queries or concerns, or need to contact me about a suspected or positive case, please ring the school 
office (028 417 62351) or email hmccabe555@c2kni.net  
 
On behalf of the Governors and Staff, I thank you for your understanding and patience as we try to navigate our way 
safely through the current situation. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
Mrs H McCabe 
Principal  
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